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THEELTLZEX 0,

Notification Regarding the Requirement for Submission of the Income Declaration

Although the notification of the public housing resolution No. 7, dated June 2, 2025, regarding
the income declaration for the year 2024 has been issued, we have confirmed that the
declaration has not yet been submitted.

The rent for Prefectural Housing is determined based on the declared annual income, taking
into account various housing-related requirements such as housing scale, location, construction
age, facilities, and others.

Therefore, please be aware that if the income declaration is not submitted, the rent amount will
be adjusted to match the rent of neighboring similar housing (comparable to private apartment
rents) starting from April 1, 2026.

Accordingly, we are resending the form to complete your income declaration. We request that
you fill in the necessary details and submit the declaration, attaching the required documents, by
October 10, 2025.



